
Subject: Re: Great Plains Audio Club meeting pics - November 19, 2005
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 23 Nov 2005 21:17:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

That's right.  They wanted to remove the notch filter, so I showed them how to do it.  If it had been
wired differently, it would have been evident but the routing of wiring inside the cabinet made it not
immediately obvious.  So the bottom line is we opened up the LRC leg to remove the notch filter,
and compared the sound with and without the notch filter, leaving the BSC in place.
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